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Games Galore 

 

 

 

 

  

Maths Madness  

 

 

 

 

In Come and See this week we 
have been thinking about how it 
feels to wait for a birthday. We 
remembered the birthday party 
we had for Wise Owl a few 
weeks ago and talked about ways 
we helped to celebrate.  

Hello! 

This week we have been so busy! Take 
a look at all the learning that’s been 
going on… 

We love 

playing at the 

games table! 

We recorded 

the scores of 

our throwing 

and catching 

game. 

We did some 

Frozen sharing! 

We ordered the 

penguin numbers 

on the Christmas 

touch table. 

We did some 

sharing with the 

Frozen 

characters. 



Super scientists 

Brilliant Builders 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wonderful Writers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Chaos 

We found some 

ice in our garden. 

We tried 

different ways to 

melt it! We are so 

imaginative! We 

are really good at 

building. We love to write 

letters, lists and 

labels! 

Jingle the elf 

asked us to help 

wrap the presents 

for Father 

Christmas. 



Christmas Tree Decorating 

(from last week) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phonics 

As you know we completed our phonics assessments 
recently. I have popped some activities in the back of 

the children’s home activity books. These activities 
will help to build upon the phonics teaching your 

child has had in school. It would be much 
appreciated if you could find some time to play the 

suggested games; once or twice a week will make 
such a big difference. So no homework this week! 

 Show and Tell 

Lots of interesting show and tell today!  

 

House Points 

Matthew – Alex 

Mark – Malachy 

Luke – Angus 

John - Ethan 

Wallets and Bookbags 

Wallets 

Only letters, money and any other 

correspondence should be kept in wallets. 

 

Bookbags  

Everything else should be kept in bookbags.  

Reading books, library books, tricky word 

books, home activity books. 

Thank you   

Our super bucket filler this week is 
Lucas! He has been so kind to his 
friends. Well done! 

 


